
 

Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Parent Questionnaire 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are currently reviewing our methods of communication between school and home and would appreciate your 

time in completing this short questionnaire. 

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children but it is vital 

that we hear about which method is working best. 

Our current means of communication include: 

 The school website 

 School Office 

 Regular newsletters 

 Parent Evenings 

 Class Assemblies 

 Year group emails 

 Text Service 

 Email 

 Parent coffee mornings and workshops 

 

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by 

clicking on the link below:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbrV9fHHyGUWWuCqDqVZnb2c11aEJAIwqZ1Q64MFKhm9wcbA/vi

ewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Aran Huseyin  

West Hampstead Assistant Head Teacher 
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